
13 December 2018 

CMS NOTICE: MAINTENANCE WORK – MAIN SCIENCE BUILDING, PMB MAIN 

CAMPUS  

 

Dear Staff and Students 

Please note that there is Maintenance Work for Painting at Main Science 

Building, Main Campus, PMB. The works is scheduled to commence on 

14/12/2018 till 17/12/2018. 

Apologies for inconvenience caused. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. Makhosonke Dlamini on 

X5688 or 079 106 1711. 

Issued by Campus Management Services 

 

 

 

 


